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From: Alan Sinden 
Sent: 23 November 2022 12:08
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Exmo_04a etc

Categories: Reg.18 consultation

To whom it may concern 
 
We strongly object to ALL development north of Exmouth towards Woodbury Common & 
Lympstone.   
 
Have you not heard of Climate Change & Global Warning?  Our green field sites should be 
sacrosanct to preserve the trees, wildlife and other natural resources on which our existence on 
this planet relies. 
 
Please look harder at developing the brown field sites within the existing town boundary. 
 
Finally, as a Council I trust you will ensure that the infrastructure (roads, schools, hospitals etc) 
can support the level of local development. 
 
Alan & Julie Sinden 
 
 


